To: Rosie on the House August 13, 2017

Re: Thunderbird Plumbing

Work done: 8/8/2017

Dear Rosie and Staff,

I want to express my gratitude for the service that Thunderbird Plumbing has recently provided at our home. This is not the first time I have called Thunderbird Plumbing, nor will it be the last. As in all the times previously, Joseph (and Teddy) were on time, very professional, explained what was needed and why, and completed the repair quickly. It is reassuring to know that there are businesses that care about the quality of work. I highly recommend Thunderbird Plumbing.

Sincerely,

Mary S.